
 
SOBL student-faculty research, video interviews published by Hughes Center  
 

The William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy today published the findings of student and 
faculty research funded by Stockton’s School of Social and Behavioral Sciences (SOBL). 

The Hughes Center, which is housed in SOBL, published the findings as well as video 
interviews of the student researchers as part of its commitment to developing student leaders and 
supporting research on important public policy issues. 

In the first-year program, students within the school teamed up with SOBL faculty members 
to investigate a variety of subjects. Nine teams presented posters detailing their research at the 
SOBL Student-Faculty Research Showcase on the Galloway campus on April 19. The Hughes 
Center’s student research web page links to the posters. 

SOBL Dean Dr. Marissa Levy said the showcase program teaches students high-level 
research skills as they are mentored by their faculty partners. 

"I wanted to create a program where students and faculty could spend an entire year working 
on a research project together and then share the results with the campus community” Dr. Levy 
said. “We started with the six majors and three graduate programs in the school. Next year we 
plan to expand to the four interdisciplinary minors housed here." 

In addition 
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